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Kari Hanselman

From: Geauvreau, Jamie (MTO) <Jamie.Geauvreau2@ontario.ca>
Sent: April 11, 2024 3:27 PM
To: Greg Kirton
Subject: Minor Variance Application - A-2024-04 

Hi Greg, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this minor variance application to permit a 
variance to Zoning By-law 2021-60, to permit a reduction in the required frontage to 
32.67m from the required 60.00m.  Considering the information provided, the Ministry of 
Transportation of Ontario (MTO) would not object to the proposed minor variance, and the 
MTO has previously issued a single use residential entrance permit to Highway 94 for the 
subject property. 
 
Regards, 
Jamie 
 
Jamie Geauvreau 
A/Corridor Management Planner  |  Corridor Management/Operations Division 
North Region – Area East 
Ministry of Transportation |  Ontario Public Service 
705-492-6410  |  jamie.geauvreau2@ontario.ca 
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